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We are concerned by the violent incidents involving protestors and Turkish
security personnel Tuesday evening. Violence is never an appropriate response
to free speech, and we support the rights of people everywhere to free
expression and peaceful protest.

We are communicating our concern to the Turkish government in the strongest
possible terms.
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